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And just like that, July is done and dusted. Despite the cold weather and no fishing in the
Gulf, visitor numbers recorded in the Visitor Information Centre, remain the same as last
year's numbers. It is certainly good to see that travellers are still visiting our region and enjoy-
ing the beauty of Winter on the Yorke Peninsula.

Visitor Information Centre

The Centre is still your one stop shop for gifts, produce and Stansbury merchandise. If you
are feeling the cold, drop in and check out the variety of jumpers, fleece jackets and beanies.
Did you know that the Visitor Centre offers small scale photocopying and laminating at a rea-
sonable cost ? Due to staff capacity, we prefer that any larger job is done Monday to
Wednesday.

Stansbury Progress Association — AEM

Monday 4 August 2025 - Stansbury Institute Supper Room

The Annual electors Meeting is scheduled for 4 August 2025, 7.30pm at the Stansbury Insti-
tute . All are welcome to attend.

The nominees’ names for the vacant positions on the committee are displayed on the
Progress Association’s noticeboard at the Institute Hall and their profiles are displayed in the
window of the Visitor's Centre.

Stansbury Progress Association — Annual Dinner.

The Progress Association’s Annual Dinner to thank our committee members who volunteer
their time to the Association was held on 22 July 2025. Thank you to the Dalrymple Hotel's
management and staff for the beautiful dinner and service.

Holiday Craft Sessions

The July School Holidays marked the return of kid’s craft sessions to Stansbury. Over 2 after-
noons, 13" and 20”‘July 2025, we invited children in Stansbury, both resident as well as visi-
tors to join us for some crafty creations in the Stansbury Caravan Park Camp Kitchen (nice
and warm in Winter). The participating children created beautiful glitter dolphins and some
cheeky mice out of coloured cardboard. Stay tuned next school holidays for more crafty fun!!

Seaside Markets

With only 2 months until the first of our 2025-2026 market season, it is full steam ahead with
planning and preparation. We are in the process of formalising our new look registration form
to send to all registered stall holders. We can’t wait to see how the October long weekend
market shapes up. Stay tuned.

Continued on next page ........



New Staff Member
The Progress Association is pleased to announce the appointment of Sarah Rawlings who has
taken on the role of Markets/Administration Coordinator.

Sarah was the former owner of The Coffee House in Ardrossan, which she proudly created and
grew over 9 years before passing it to the current owners in December 2024. She is excited to step
into her new role for the Stansbury Seaside Markets and looks forward to bringing the same
passion and community spirit to this vibrant town.

She is passionate about tourism and loves celebrating the beauty, culture, and community spirit of
our coastal towns. Whether it is promoting local events, supporting small businesses, or helping
visitors uncover hidden gems, she’s here to help Stansbury shine.

Sarah is mum to three children. On weekends, she loves exploring our own backyard with day trips
and weekend stays across the Yorke Peninsula. She looks forward to meeting the locals as she
settles into her position.

The annual Whole Town Garage Sale and Indoor Market proved to be a success once again.
There were 8 individual garage sales spread across the town and 8 stall holders in the Stansbury
Institute plus a crown making station for the kids.

Although vendors and stall holders reported that they could have made better sales, everyone
seemed to enjoy the day. The weather was mild and sunny and lots of people were seen walking
around the streets visiting the various garage sales. The number of attendees on the day is esti-
mated to around 300 (our volunteers handed out 145 maps) and visitors came from all over South
Australia.

Thank you to the Stansbury Lions for once again providing tea/coffee with delicious scones.

g | The Children’s Fairy Tale Art display

| attracted a fair bit of attention from visiting

j patrons. It was lovely to see how much

| effort the local children put into this annual
opportunity for showing off their creativity.
Thank you so much to the local businesses
who generously donated prizes to all artists.

' | Thank you for your donations:

Stansbury Butcher & Deli
Peninsula Records & Books
Stansbury IGA

Stansbury Progress Association Inc




WHAT’S ON IN AUGUST
Check articles for further information and contact details

28 | M 18 | M [ 10:45 am Chi Kung
10:45 am Vietnam Vets Memorial
29 | T 19 | T [9:00 am Ladies Golf
9:30 am Seniors Table Tennis
30 | W 20 | W | 9:30 am Craft & Friendship
1:00 pm Seniors Cards
1:30 pm Seniors Exercise Class
8:00 pm “Shanties by the Sea”
31 | Th 21 | Th | 10:00 am Line Dancing
12 noon 12 hole Mxd Social Golf
1 F | 1:00 pm Seniors Cards 22 |F 1:00 pm Seniors Cards
9:00 am Museum AGM
2 S [ 11:00 am Men’s Golf 23 | S 11:00 am Men’s Golf
3 S 24 | S
4 | M | 1045 am Chi Kung 25 |M | 10:45 am Chi Kung
7:30 pm Electors Meeting
5 T | 9:00 am Ladies Golf 26 | T 9:00 am Ladies Golf
9:30 am Seniors Table Tennis 9:30 am Seniors Table Tennis
6 | W | 9:30 am Craft & Friendship 27 | W | 1:00 pm Seniors Cards
1:00 pm Seniors Cards 1:30 pm Seniors Exercise Class
1:30 pm Seniors Exercise Class
7 | Th { 10:00 am Line Dancing 28 | Th | 10:00 am Line Dancing
12 noon 12 hole Mxd Social 12 noon 12 hole Mxd Social Golf
Golf 6:00 pm Golf Club Dinner (last)
8 F | 1:00 pm Seniors Cards 29 | F 1:00 pm Seniors Cards
9 S | 11:00 am Men’s Golf 30 [ S | 11:00 am Men’s Golf
0 | S 31 (S |
11 | M [ 10:45 am Chi Kung
2:00 pm Institute AGM
12 | T | 9:00 am Ladies Golf
9:30 am Seniors Table Tennis
13 | W [ 1:00 pm Seniors Cards
1:30 pm Seniors Exercise Class
14 | Th | 10:00 am Line Dancing
12 noon 12 hole Mxd Social
Golf
4:00 pm Stansbury RSL
Sub Branch
15 | F | 1:00 pm Seniors Cards
16 | S | 11:00 am Men’s Golf
7:00 pm Beating up the Beatles
17 | S




RECYCLING

To help keep our town beautiful and reduce waste the following recycling facilities
are available:

Nespresso pods: Used Nespresso pods only can be dropped off at the Visitor
Centre into the box located by the front door.

Paper/Cardboard: There is a large white plastic cube in the yard at the Visitor Centre
(entrance off Towler Street). Dry, flat packed newspapers, magazines (both secured with
string) and cardboard can be placed in this cube. If the cube is full, please leave the paper
bundles under the veranda.

No hypodermic needles please.

Bottles and cans: Bottles and cans can be placed into the collection cages located around
the town, or the blue and yellow bins in the caravan parks. Proceeds are distributed to the
various local community groups and sporting clubs who participate in their collection.
Alternately Stansbury Recycling has a bottle and can depot for all your refundable items
and glass bottles.

Printer cartridges: These can be deposited into the Planet Ark box
located near the front door of the Visitor Centre.

Yellow Bin

As a reminder of what to put in the yellow kerb side recycling bin, we now
have large fridge magnets from Green Industries.

Pick up your free magnet from the Visitor Centre weekdays 9.30am- 4pm.

Blister Packs o
Empty blister packs can be dropped off at the Visitor Centre in our designated box. Blister
packs only, no plastic bags or cardboard.

Battery Recycling
Battery recycling is available at the Stansbury IGA. Just ensure that the terminals have tape
over them before placing in the box.

IMPORTANT NOTE
There are currently 9 defibrillators situated around Stansbury.

door.
o Oyster Point Drive Caravan Park - on the wall of the disabled
amenities (near main amenities)
Stansbury Visitor Centre - in porch outside the entrance
Stansbury Pharmacy - outside on the eastern wall.
Stansbury Bowling Club - club house wall facing the greens.
Stansbury Golf Club - front veranda of the club rooms.
Stansbury Oval Clubroom - in the alcove of the main entrance to

AE D o Foreshore Caravan Park - outside wall of the office to the left of the

Automated External
Defibrillator the clubrooms.

Stansbury Museum - in porch by the front door
o Stansbury Primary School - in the office

Contributions can be sent to the following, by the 25th of the month.
Please send copies to both Chris and Progress

stansburyscribble@gmail.com
progress@stansburysa.com




MEALS ON WHEELS ROSTER AUGUST

As our client numbers have increased, and several voluntees are still away for the winter
months, multiple deliveries during the same month may again be necessary. If you are un-
able to do your rostered day, please arrange a swap with someone else. Contact me if
necessary. Thanks Janet

Always check for updated 2025 advice on the notice board at the info centre.

New rosters available. Please collected from Visitor Centre
Please note it is always a qood idea to cross check roster with published list in

The Scribble
Mon 11 Jan Thompson & John Davis 25 Alison & Ted Buttfield
Tues 12 Beth & Don Faulkner 26 Marg Farrow & Marg Payne
Wed 13 Grant & Janet Jolly 27 Clint Roberts & Val Caldow
Thurs 14 Tony & Margaret Jolly 28 Rob & Sue Natt
Fri 1 Janet & Margaret Jolly 15 Alison & Ted Buttfield 29 Chris & Ron Duncan
Mon 4 Grant & Janet Jolly 18 Beth & Don Faulkner
Tues | 5 Kathy & Reg Ricketts 19 Jan Thompson & John Davis
Wed 6 Chris & Ron Duncan 20 lan & Leanne Baillie
Thurs | 7 Kathy Watkins & Jenny Klose | 21 Sue Newstead & Sue-ellen Bowey
Fri 8 Marg Farrow & Marg Payne | 22 Kathy & Reg Ricketts

If unsure of anything contact - Client Service Officer Margaret Farrow Ph 0427 524 200
- or Volunteer Coordinator Janet Jolly Ph 0408 903 812

Please note: - Our AGM will be held in October. Watch The Scribble for dates and format

STANSBURY INSTITUTE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Monday 11th August
at 2.00 pm
in the Institute Meeting Room.
Everyone welcome

ROB TONKIN HONOURED

RFDS SYP Support Group has appointed well-known local identity Rob
Tonkin of Stansbury an Honorary Life Member. Currently serving as

Vice President, Rob has been a generous and dedicated contributor over |
many years. ;

He has raised large amounts not only for the RFDS but other district
charities, especially through his busking at the Stansbury Markets.

D
z

,,.;;\Pf‘:;f‘s" Institute Supper Room.

= & Congratulations to Rob and thank you for all your efforts.



Your local
LPG supplier

White Plumbing
0417 861830

Now that’s good energy

ohgm

Mob. 0488 982 057 - ALL AREAS
surveyortucker@gmail.com

LAND DIVISION—Pegging — Leases

Contours—Detail Setout
SOUTHERN YORKE PENINSULA
PO Box 44

SALTER QUALITY KITCHENS

Specialising in:

Phone Nathan: 0427405023 for a free quote

Modern kitchens
Wardrobes

Vanities

Storage units

Solid timber work i.e. Bars

Paid Advertisements



STANSBURY SENIOR CITIZENS NEWS

The following activities are held in the Stansbury Sports & Community Club at the
Stansbury Oval.
Table Tennis & Board Games Tuesday 9:30am -11:30 am

Cards Wednesday 1pm - 4pm

Seniors Exercise Wednesday 1:30pm — 2:30pm
(In Uniting Church Hall)

Line Dancing Thursday 10am - 12 noon

Cards Friday 1pm — 4pm

All the above activities are only $2.00, but you must be a financial member to attend.
Membership fees of $10.00 per annum are now due for the 2025-2026 financial year.

If you have any enquiries regarding the above activities,
please contact Cynthia on 0494 117046

Senior Citizens “Come and Try” Days

The Stansbury Senior Citizens Club. Is planning to expand the number of
activities currently undertaken by members. These currently include Line
Dancing, Table Tennis. Easy Moves Exercise, Rummikub and Hand and

TR& Foot canasta.

SOMETHEN We invite members of the public to attend “Come and Try” sessions at the
- NEW ~ Stansbury Sports and Community Club on Tuesday, September 9th and
Thursday, September 11" between 9:30 - 11:30 am and 1:30 - 3:30 pm
both days. These times are flexible and can be changed if needed. Sug-
gested new activities to try are Sequence, Mahjong, Scrabble,
Bananagrams, Bridge, Crib, May I, Trains, and Indoor Bowls. These will all be available to try.

If you have a pet game and wish to include it in our mix, just bring it along and we will give it a
go. We want to maximise the use of the excellent facility that we have, so the more the merrier.

If you just wish to come and have a look or have a tea or coffee, you will be most welcome. For
more information, contact Rob Tonkin. 0408 823 953 or robtonk.41@gamail.com, or any
committee member.

Rob Tonkin
President, Stansbury Senior Citizens Club.

CHI KUNG (Ql GONG)

Chi Kung is a gentle form of energy practice. It is a beautiful flowing combination of move-
ments and breathing techniques that stimulate energy flow and help promote your natural
resiliency to stress and iliness.

Chi Kung is held in the Institute supper room, entry via the side nearest the Post Office
Monday mornings, except public holidays. Registration at 10.45am and gentle Qigong
exercises commence at 11am. All welcome, wear loose, comfy clothes.

Cost is $3.00.

Please note that we are not a professional organization, rather a “Young at Heart” group
encouraging others to participate in gentle exercise.

EVERYONE WELCOME
For further information contact Carrol Roberts 0409 094 009



STANSBURY COMMUNITY CHURCH

A member of the Baptist Churches of South Australia and Northern Territory
We meet every Sunday from 10 a.m. for a 10:30 service. Join with us as we fellowship,
worship and Sunday School. We would love to meet you.

AUGUST
rd Peter Agnew
10" Peter Agnew
17" lain McQueen
24" Peter Agnew
31 Thomas Hawkins

As we wait for the days to grow longer and the warmth of spring to return, we are reminded
of the hope we have in Christ. Just like the winter season eventually gives way to spring,
our trials and hardships will also give way to joy and restoration in Christ.

Peter Agnew 0409090764

STANSBURY COMMUNITY CRAFT & FRIENDSHIP

As we enjoy the winter rains, I'm sure the needles, crochet hooks and sewing machines
will keep busy.

We were recently donated 3 lovely quilts from the Minlaton Quilters, for our care-a-thon.
They will soon be taken to Ronald McDonald House.

Come and enjoy warm friendship, a bit of craft, a Think spot, and cuppa.
1st and 3rd Wednesday each month.
Community Church doors open 9.30 — 11.30am

Marion Agnew
0439524321

STANSBURY UNITING CHURCH ST. AUGUSTINES ANGLICAN CHURCH
WORSHIP AUGUST WORSHIP AUGUST
3rd  RevJune HC 11:00am
10th Peter Bilney 11:00am 24th  Gael Johannsen 11:15am
17th  Pastor Brenton 11:00am ] ] ] )
24th  Join Anglicans 11:15am “Winter is a season of stillness and quiet

11-00am reflection. It is a time fo slow down and
' appreciate the beauty around us, as well
as the opportunity to draw closer fo God.”

31st Rev June

“In this season of winter, we are reminded
that even in the darkest moments, God'’s
light shines brightly, offering us hope and

comfort.” Contact - Robert Cook 0409 696 787
Contact no 0439 180 442




TAI CHI - IN -BETWEENS GROUP

On the 8th of July the Group welcolmed Eliza Taheny from Mildwaters Byrth Lawyers &
Conveyancers as their Speaker. She gave a very informative talk to 48 people on things to
consider when making a Will, Power of Attorney and Advance Care Directive.

Quite a number of questions followed and Eliza was able to advise people on the best way
to address their concerns. After the session, 36 of the Group enjoyed lunch at the Blue
Lime Café.

Our next outing is to Ducatoon Horse Stud near Kadina on the 18th September.
Further details in the September Scribble.

Everyone is welcome to these outings.

. VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR SEASIDE MARKETS.

The Stansbury Museum has provided a sausage sizzle stall at every market since
they began, but unfortunately due to our ageing volunteers, this year will be a
struggle to continue.

We are desperate for help with manpower to erect and dismantle our site. There
are other areas where your helping hand, for an hour or so, would be greatly
appreciated.

If you can help in any way at all, please contact Carrol 0409 094 009 or Rowena 0407 188

Peninsula [dile shed A
11 \I\7/EM;K/ER ST
STANSBURY

August Opening Hours

Saturday 2™ Aug
IOamto3pm
Sunday 3rd Aug
J0Oamto3pm

Friday 15th Aug
JOamto2pm
() ILES ] Saturday 16th Aug
Non-Fiction, Young Adult, Kids & 10am to 3 pm
Picture Books, Sunday 17th Aug
Cookbooks & more ... J0amto3pm

Brand New Vinyl Records Saturday 30th Aug
& PrelLoved Vinyl 10am to 3 pm
70's, 80's, 90's and new releases Sunday 31" Aug
(plus Record players now in stock) 10amto 3 pm




STANSBURY SPORTS AND COMMUNITY UPDATE

Thursday night meals at the club - Thank you to the community that supported us by com-
ing for a meal on a Thursday night. It was great to see some new and old faces around the
club. We enjoyed having you all at our new refurbished club rooms and look forward to see-
ing you all next year. A big thank you to all the volunteers that helped to make these nights
a success.

Projects — The refurbishment of the clubrooms has been completed. We are very happy with
the final result and will continue to undertake upgrades to make our clubrooms even better!

Our next major project will focus on refurbishing our kitchen. We will continue to apply for
grants and continue fundraising, but if you would like to donate towards this project it would
be greatly appreciated.

Paskeville Field Days - One of our big fundraising events is our seafood stall at the
Paskeville Field Days. This is coming up again at the beginning of October and takes a large
amount of time and effort from our committee to run this. We are seeking volunteers that
would be willing to offer a hand at this event to assist with serving and preparation. If you are
interested, please get in touch with Julie Harris on 0417 832 639. It is always a lot of fun and
some great people to work with.

THANK YOU
In much appreciation for the care and support from the Stansbury community %}{D
in relation to the passing of my dear partner lan McEwan on 11th July.

Flowers, cards, messages, meals and offers of help were most comforting to 00//
me and lan’s family during this difficult time. 1

Sincerely, Jan Henery

MINLATON GARDEN CLUB

Club members are busy preparing for the SYP Show in October. A number of our members
participate in the pavilion competitions at the show gaining success over the years.

We have invited two guest speakers to share their knowledge and experiences of exhibiting.
Wednesday 27th August Sharon Glazbrook Cut Flowers
Wednesday 24th September Joy Johnson of Tanunda Floral Art

If you do enter or have been thinking of entering these sections here's your chance to learn
a few tips.

Meetings held Minlaton Senior Citizens Hall, Main Street Minlaton at 1.00pm for 1.30pm
start. Visitors or new members always welcome.

For further details Nancy Newbold 0428526887



STANSBURY MUSEUM
Rowena Smith

| was recently reading a collection of letters relating to the apprenticeship of a 16 year old
boy from London to a farmer in the Stansbury area under the Barwell scheme. It set me
thinking about the contribution this lad named Maurice and his descendants had made to
the Stansbury community.

Over the years and indeed it continues today, Stansbury has been settled by people of
many nations and cultures. Each brings their own unique skills and contribution to the
community. Take for example, Pastor Christian Gottlieb Teichelmann who came with his
family to Stansbury in 1872. This fascinating man was born and educated in Germany as
a carpenter and then as a Lutheran missionary. As one of the first missionaries to come to
South Australia, he worked amongst the Kaurna Aboriginal people of the Adelaide Plains.
In 1841, he famously co wrote with a colleague, a unique book of their language which is
lauded as the most comprehensive documentation of the Kaurna language of the time.

When he came to Stansbury, he built the first shop in Stansbury selling flour, sugar etc
and he also acted as the first Post Master. He started the first Sunday School in his own
home. He was a founding member of the Stansbury Methodist Church and laid the
foundation stone in 1877. His descendants live in Stansbury and surrounding areas today.
Even Stansbury “locals” originally came from elsewhere.

Stansbury Museum is great place to discover more about how our community has been
enriched in so many ways by people from all over the world. A good way to get to know
about many of these interesting people is to volunteer at the museum and immerse your-
self in the history of Stansbury.

The Stansbury Museum Annual General Meeting
will be held at the Museum
on Friday 22nd August at 9am
Everyone is Welcome

THE STANSBURY MUSEUM WILL BE CLOSED ON
WEDNESDAY 13TH AUGUST 2025
FOR RENOVATIONS
SORRY FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE

RSL

Stansbury
SA

Members of the RSL will observe Vietham Veterans’ Day on Monday 18th of August by
laying a wreath at the Cenotaph. Members of the public are also welcome to attend at
10.45 but please remain off the road to maintain a safe situation.

On that day in 1966 105 men of D Company 6BN RAR held a position against massively
greater odds in the Long Tan Rubber plantation in Pho’u’c Tuy Province in South Vi-
etnam. D Company lost over one third of its strength and eighteen brave young Australi-
ans died.

The Sub-Branch meets in the Soldiers’ Memorial Institute on the second Thursday of
each month. Ex-Service personnel and others are welcome to attend. Contact Mark
McKenna at markmck10@bigpond.com for further information.



Charlee Watt TRANéF;ﬂ N
js ready to revive DOWERHOUS

Beatlemania witha Jazz , JAO8 G,
Twist...and Shout. P ovidiad |

SCAN FOR TICKE
| -
cpnil Saturday 16 August Tpm - Stansbury Institute




LIONS CLUB OF STANSBURY DALRYMPLE

In July our Lions Club celebrated another year of service to our
communlty We held our annual Handover in the Stansbury Golf

Outgoing President Ron Duncan OAM thanked all members for their
efforts in the past year, as well as acknowledging the years of service by
deceased members, Jake Kennedy, Greg Shaw and Shirley Monaghan.

He also mentioned that during the past year, the club had made donations in excess of
$14,000 to our own community and the wider Lions projects. One of the highlights for the
year was the visit from the Lions Skin Cancer Screening Unit. A visit well supported by the
locals with some referrals made for further investigation.

Our Club Officers for the coming year are :-

President Mick Strawbridge, Secretary Chris Duncan,
Treasurer Beth Faulkner Membership Chair Peter Gates.

MEMORY EMPOWERMENT WORKSHOPS

These are part of a government funded initiative offering free support for people living with
dementia and those who care for them.

The workshops are offered either as a two night retreat in Port Broughton or a two day
workshop held in various locations in Mid North and Yorke Peninsula.

What will be gained from these workshops
Knowledge and understanding
Skills to manage everyday tasks
Community engagement

Social support network
Introduction to respite
Encouragement and confidence

* ¥ ¥ X ¥ *

For further information contact Callie Devine Ph 0408 960 869
GROUNDED ART’S FESTIVAL

Yorke Peninsula’s annual art festival GROUNDED kicks off on the 15" August and for ten
days there will be an abundance of cultural

offerings all over the Peninsula. Check out the programme either online, or in the booklet
which can be found in several shops around Stansbury. Support your local artists and book
into a workshop, a performance, a dinner or browse around the art exhibitions featuring lo-
cal art.

Stansbury will host an exclusive event at the Stansbury institute on Saturday
16th august. Beating up the Beatles presented by multi-award winning re-
gional cabaret artist Charlee Watt, backed by her fab band of multi-
instrumentalists, shines fresh light on your favourite Beatles hits. Think Len-
non& McCartney—with a deliciously jazzy twist. Beatles purists and newcom-
xel €rs alike will love this show.

Supported by Yorke Peninsula artist Karina Voight, another young

energetic vocalist and musician with exceptional talent. A perfect pairing of
Eyre meets Yorke.

Tickets can be purchased through Eventbrite.




STANSBURY PHARMACY

Trading Hours:
/‘%%Mbglﬂaé% ' /gw(a[ce ’ Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Frid 9.00 5.00,
onday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday ~ 9.00 am — 5.00pm
1 ST VINCENT STREET Thursday: 9.00 am — 2.00 pm
STANSBURY SA 5582 Saturday CLOSED
Phone: 8852 4400 Sunday: CLOSED

Email: stansbury.pharmacy@gmail.com

AUGUST 2025 SPECIALS

(01/08/2025-31/08/2025 or while stocks last)
CO Provance Magnesium Forte 60 Capsules CO Provance Magnesium Ulira 180g powder
Was $27.95 Now $21.99 Was $29.95 Now $22.99
Maxigesic Cold & Flu Hot Drink Bonjela Baby Gel 15g
Was $14.95 Now $9.99 Was $14.50 Now $9.99
NO Vitamin B12 1000mcg 60 Tablets Bosistos Eucalyptus Spray 200g
Was $21.50 Now $14.99 Was $12.50 Now $11.95
APH Ibuprofen 200mg 96 Tablets APH lbuprofen 8month —12years 200ml
Was $19.95 Now $12.99 Was $16.95 Now $13.99
Earclear Wax Remover 12ml Difflam Honey & Lemon S/F 16 Lozenges
Was $16.50 Now $13.99 Was $14.50 Now $7.99
Betadine Sore Throat Gargle 120ml| Robitussin Cough & Chest Congestion 200mli
Was $19.50 Now $14.99 Was $22.50 Now $15.50
Fess Nasal Spray 75ml CO Paracetamol 500mg Soluble 20 Tablets
Was $17.95 Now $13.99 Was $6.50 Now $3.99

FREE Medication Checks available for
patients on 5 or more prescription medications and/or diabetics.
Ask your friendly pharmacist to book in.

APH Cold & Flu Cough APH Cold & Flu
Day & Night 24 Capsules Day & Night 48 Tablets
Was $13.95 Now $8.99 Was $19.95 Now $14.99
Medichoice Triple Action Kleenex Tissues
Honey & Lemon 16 Lozenges Thick & Large 95
Was $9.50 Now $6.99 Was$4.50 Now $2.99

2025 Flu Vaccinations, Covid 19 Boosters and Shingles vaccines are all available.
Taking bookings for after 3pm on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays & Fridays.

APH Children’s Natural Cough Relief 200ml Come in and grab a bargain with

Was $14.95 Now $13.99 20% OFF ALL HATS &
SOULS THONGS




